
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Williamson, Tammy <Tammy.Williamson@admin.sc.gov>

Casserly, James <James.Casserly@admin.sc.gov>
Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>
Jones, Sheila <SheilaJones@gov.sc.gov>
Thomas, Katherine <Katherine.Thomas@admin.sc.gov>
Salley, Lamont <Lamont.Salley@admin.sc.gov>

CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 2/3/2016 5:17:07 PM

Subject: RE: ProPublica - check

The check was sent from Robert Faturechi with ProPublica addressed to Holly Pisarik in the Governor’s Office.  The 
check should have arrived in a regular white envelope with a ProPublica return address label.
 
From: Williamson, Tammy 

Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 5:15 PM

To: Casserly, James; Schimsa, Rebecca; Haltiwanger, Katherine; Jones, Sheila; Thomas, Katherine; Salley, Lamont

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: ProPublica - check
 
Not here.  Who was the point of contact?
 
 
Tammy Williamson
Admininstrative Coordinator I
Office of Executive Policy and Programs
 

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 470, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-3176 | (803) 734-0548 fax
 
Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the 
Office of Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your 
contact information.
 
 
 
 
From: Casserly, James 

Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 4:42 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca; Haltiwanger, Katherine; Jones, Sheila; Thomas, Katherine; Williamson, Tammy; Salley, Lamont

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: ProPublica - check
 
Not here.
 
Jim Casserly
Director, Ombudsman
Office of Executive Policy and Programs

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
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1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-7215

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the Office of 
Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your contact information.
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 4:41 PM

To: Haltiwanger, Katherine; Jones, Sheila; Casserly, James; Thomas, Katherine; Williamson, Tammy; Salley, Lamont

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: ProPublica - check
 
Has anyone seen this check yet?
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 5:28 PM

To: Haltiwanger, Katherine; Jones, Sheila; Casserly, James; Thomas, Katherine; Williamson, Tammy; Salley, Lamont

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: ProPublica - check
 
All,
 
The reporter from ProPublica has mailed Holly a check via regular U.S. mail, but I believe he used the 1100 Gervais 
Street address, rather than the 1205 Pendleton Street Address.  Please be on the lookout for this check, which should 
arrive in a regular white standard envelope.
 
As soon as you come across this letter, if you do, please let Holly or me know.
 
Thank you,
 
Rebecca


